
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To all respondents to the Consultation on Admission Arrangements 2021  
 
29th April 2020 
 
Dear Stakeholder  
 
Admission Arrangements 2021 
 
Newport City Council’s Admission Arrangements for 2021 have now been determined. 
Details of these confirmed admission arrangements, and the consultation that supported this 
decision, are available on the Newport City Council website at: 
http://newport.gov.uk/en/Schools-Education/Schools/Apply-for-a-place/Apply-for-a-
Place.aspx 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sarah Morgan 
Prif Swyddog Addysg 
Chief Education Officer 
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